WARREN ROACH & ASSOCIATES

ENGINEERING & PRODUCTION CONSULTANTS
703 V & J TOWER

TELEPHONE:
MIDLAND, TEXAS MUTUAL 4-5191
April 18, 1960
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State of New Mexico Mpprol e ¥
0il Conservation Commission S i

321 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

Re: White Ranch Well No. 1,
Unit I, Sec. 8-115-28E
Chaves County, New Mexico
Attention: Mr. M. L. Armstrong
Gentlemen:
In regard to your letter of March 28, 1960, concerning the above
captioned well, we are enclosing an additional copy of form C-105
and two copies of the electric log.
The pit has been re-leveled and the oil cans have been buried.
Very truly yours,

Warren D. Roach
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